
 

 

 

Hi everybody, 
 
As you know, from time to time openings come up spur of the moment at some OC 
libraries due to cancelations for unforeseen reasons.  We've been notified of openings 
at Surf City, and Lacey.  
 
If you are interested in exhibiting either solo or with other PSAA artists, please contact 
the listed library liaison ASAP (spots always fill quickly).  Exhibiting artists are 
responsible for all their own planning directly with the library. 
 
Thank you.  
Barbara Kraemer 3/27/2022 
 
JUNE 
The Lacey Branch is looking for an artist to display their artwork in our Meeting Room 
for the month of June and July.  The Lacey Library has 26 hooks. 
Please contact Kruti Hennessy at (609) 693-8566 Ext: 3917 or Voicemail: 3919 by April 
4th. 
 
AUGUST  
The LBI Branch in Surf City is looking for an artist to display their artwork for the month 
of August. The LBI Branch has 18-24 hooks.  
Please email (only) Toni Smirniw at tsmirniw@theoceancountylibrary.org.  Please no 
phone calls. 
 
SEPTEMBER 
The LBI Branch in Surf City is looking for an artist to display their artwork for the month 
of September. The LBI Branch has 18-24 hooks.  
Please email (only) Toni Smirniw at tsmirniw@theoceancountylibrary.org.  Please no 
phone calls. 
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